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Welcome to the latest edition of the Salix Programme newsletter. This time, we 
will be introducing our project team and bringing you updates on recent progress 

on our sites in Leicester. 

Meet the Team 

The Salix project team comprises of a number of Leicester City Council officers,
each with their own role and responsibilities:

Tony Daley Programme Manager
Tony.Daley@leicester.gov.uk

John Squires Technical Project Manager 

John.Squires@leicester.gov.uk

Alan Evans Technical Project Manager 

Alan.Evans@leicester.gov.uk

Geoff Hill Mechanical and Electrical 
Engineer  Geoff.Hill@leicester.gov.uk

Lee Jowett Environmental Education 
Co-ordinator 

Lee.Jowett@leicester.gov.uk

Nimisha Mistry Communications & 
Marketing Officer  

Nimisha.Mistry@leicester.gov.uk

Christian Smaditch Graduate Project 
Officer

Christian.Smaditch@leicester.gov.uk

Chris Hamilton Change Manager 
(Climate Change Operations) 

Christopher.Hamilton@leicester.gov.uk

Dan Fyffe Quantity Surveyor 
Daniel.Fyffe@leicester.gov.uk

LED Lighting Works 

We have recently been in touch with some project sites that are due to have LED
lighting installed to replace existing lighting as part of the Salix programme. The Salix
Project Team are in the process of arranging works pre-start meetings between these
sites and the City Council’s LED contractors, Energy Saving Lighting (ESL). Provisional
dates and times for these meetings have been emailed to site representatives. If you
have received this email as a site representative and have not yet responded, please
confirm if the allocated date and time is suitable for you as soon as possible. A
further email will be sent for other sites that have installations by Lowes.
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Site Surveys

Over the last few weeks, a number of independent site surveys have been carried
out at schools and council-owned buildings. Surveys are now nearing completion,
with the remaining few taking place next week.

Montrose School 

Pork Pie 
Library 

St Barnabas 
Library 

Wolsey House Primary School Shenton Primary School 

Works Carried Out

Works took place last week to replace existing lighting at York House (city centre)
with new energy efficient LED lighting.

Work in progress Lighting before, and lighting after works complete

Contact Us

Each site has a dedicated project manager (Alan Evans or John Squires), however 
if you have a general question or need to get in touch with the Salix Project Team 

email us at Salix.Project.Team@leicester.gov.uk
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